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Dear Parent/Guardian,
Mathspace 2024

Mathspace will be an essential part of our junior maths programs during 2024.
All students in Year 7, 8 and 9 will require access to Mathspace.

Mathspace is an online resource used for ¢classwork, homework and
assessment tasks. Mathspace also provides students with the opportunity to
engage in self-directed learning.

The cost to families is $18 per student. This payment entitles your student to
full access to Mathspace for the whole year.

Payment is made online directly to Mathspace but should not be made until
school commences in 2024. Families will then have 2 weeks to pay their
subscription.

Payment instructions will be communicated to parents during the first week of
the new school year.

Any questions may be directed to Mark Glover, Maths Department, Numurkah
Secondary College.

Yours sincerely

Mark Glover
Maths Department, NSC.

REAP the Rewards of Quality Education
Promoting Respect of ourselves and others: Inspiring individual Excellence and Aspiration:
Cultivating a sense of Pride in ourselves, our school and our community.




